
Message from the Board of Directors 

 
 

 

The last several weeks have been extremely challenging for everyone including those of us in the 

Gymnastics community: gym closures, staff layoffs and hundreds of athletes displaced. 

 

It was not an easy decision to cancel our Provincial Championships in Corner Brook.  As a board we 

understand the significance of this event and will revisit hosting once clubs are back in their facilities 

and we all return to a new normal. 

 

However, given the current health problem that we as part of a wider world are encountering, our 

disappointment seems trivial relative to the many who are ill or who have lost their lives due to 

COVID-19 virus.   

 

Meanwhile your Executive Committee continue to meet virtually.  We are working to fill the vacant 

positions of Technical Director and Program Assistant.  The current COVID-19 pandemic is certainly 

making this more challenging but negotiations continue to find the right people to fill these positions.   

 

In the meantime, please look after your health.  Stay home as much as you can.  Follow all protocols in 

place.  We will soon be able to swing, flip, cartwheel and land again soon. 

 


